
The Big Picture 
Year Six 

Summer Term 
2024 

Year 6 classes and teachers:  
6L: Mrs H Lawton  

6LV: Mrs H Livesey 
Your children will be supported in class by: 

6L – Miss Regan  
6LV – Ms Gill 

We are lucky to have Mrs Bell supporting us 
during our maths lesson every morning. 

 
In English, we will be studying the use of 
grammar within our writing. Next, we will 
complete a writing unit based on several 
different genres.  
 
Our mathematics will recap our previous 
learning in preparation for our SATs tests.  
We will learn to apply our skills to solve 
challenging problems.  
 
In science, we will be learning about 
electricity and then move on to studying 
light and the human eye. 
 
Our computing will have a focus on 
spreadsheets. The children will be 
collecting and collating data to input into 
Purple Mash.  
 
The children will continue learning to 
develop their skills in French, with a focus 
on where we live. 
 
Our PE lessons will consist of the children 
learning the skills to play cricket and 
rounders and they will take part in outdoor 
athletics activities.  
 
During our history lessons, the children will 
continue to learn about the Anglo Saxons 
and the Vikings.  We will then focus on 
refining our geographical skills. 
 
Your child may have been invited to 
attend a SATS booster session. Please 
ensure they attend each session if you 
have received this information.  

Homework:  
  

• Homework will be sent home each 

Friday and will be linked to a 

revision topic in the lead up to 

SATS.  

• As well as this, the children are 

expected to read at home every 

night for approximately 20 

minutes.  

• Also, the children in year 6 are 
expected to know all their times 
tables up to 12x12. They will be 
tested on a Friday morning.  Times 
Table Rockstars is a great way to 
practise times tables. 

 
Year 6 P.E. days are as follows:  

6L – Wednesday (outdoor) and Friday 
(indoor) 
6LV – Wednesday (outdoor) and Tuesday 
(indoor) 

  
PE kits are expected to be in school on 
these days. The children will need a white 
T Shirt, dark blue or black shorts and black 
pumps for indoor PE and a suitable 
tracksuit top and bottoms and trainers for 
outdoor PE. 

 
SATS 

The Year 6 assessments will take place 
from 13th to the 16th May. 

Please ensure your child is in school and 
on time during this week. A breakfast club 

will run for Y6 in this week. More 
information will follow.  

 


